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I write to ask that you oppose the passing of the 1st and 2nd abortion bills.

True Democracy reflects the value of life and must be maintained at all costs. The ending of Human life,
especially of an innocent and unheard child in the mothers womb is not acceptable. The rights of the child to
life must be paramount and our first priority. Passing these bills weakens our democracy and our society and

sets a dangerous precedent to all other life values.

Regards

Stephen Hall

Sent from my iPhone





